
 

 

Weavers Guild of Kalamazoo 
FIRST MEETING of the 2024-25 Guild Year, 

Something Old, Something New 
Monday, September 9, 2024 

 

6:30 pm - Social Time 
7 pm - Meeting 

8 pm - “Fiber Crafting in Colonial America” 

This is an in-person meeting  

with a Zoom program on the big screen 

 

Our meeting place is Portage United Church of Christ 

2731 W. Milham Avenue, Portage, MI  

 

Visitors and Guests are welcome! 

Our September program will be presented by 
Rabbit Goody of Thistle Hill Weavers in  

Cherry Valley, New York. 
 

For more than 30 years Thistle Hill Weavers has 
been weaving custom fabrics, carpet and trim for 
designers, home owners, museums and the film   
industry. Rabbit Goody’s studio specializes in creating 
accurate historic reproductions, working from surviv-
ing examples, documented patterns and period 
weavers’ drafts. Her work covers a wide range of 
periods. 

You can see her studio’s fabrics and trims at George 
Washington’s Mount Vernon, Thomas Jefferson’s 
Monticello, Martin Van Buren’s home in Kinderhook 
and the Lincoln Birthplace. 


